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Active COVID-19 Screening Contract Amendment  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on May 18, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Authorize an increase to the contract limit by up to $3,000,000 (including applicable 
taxes) to $9,135,737 and extension of the contract term from April 1, 2022 to January 
31, 2023 with The West Egg Group Security Services Inc. to cover the cost of pandemic 
screening services, in the event COVID-19 workplace screening services are required 
again.  


